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I am the parent of an adult child with a developmental disability, and I support HB 

2163. Though we live in N.E. Oregon, we do like to visit the coast and it would be 

nice to be able to help our son dig razor clams; he could not do this independently, 

but could do it with assistance. I would suggest that possession of a Golden Access 

Pass would be adequate for documentation, since many active disabled persons 

already have one. Thank you. 


